Nabeel Sheikh General Secretary Glasgow Central Mosque Mosque Avenue Glasgow G5 9TA

16th November 2015

## Dear Nabeel

Following the atrocities in Paris last Friday I am sure that the Muslim community in Glasgow will be feeling a degree of unease and perhaps even a bit on edge.

On behalf of the Glasgow Jewish Community we offer our friendship and solidarity with our Muslim brothers and sisters at the Glasgow Central Mosque and in the greater Glasgow area.

It is those who undertook the atrocities who are responsible for these atrocities, and no one else. No community and no faith community can in any way be held responsible, and we are united together in solidarity and fraternity with each other.

I send our very warmest of wishes at this time to the leadership and members of Glasgow Central Mosque and the Glasgow Muslim Community.

Yours sincerely

Paul H. Morry.

Paul H Morron President

## Glasgow Jewish Representative Council



1914 - 2015

Jewish Community Centre 222 Fenwick Road, Giffnock Glasgow, G46 6UE

> Tel 0141 577 8200

Email office@glasgowjewishrepcouncil.org

Information desk 0141 577 8228

Website www.jewishglasgow.org

President
Paul H Morron

Vice Presidents

Daniel H Clapham

Neil Livingstone

Hon Secretary Frank Angell

Hon Treasurer
Howard Singerman

Immediate Past President

Edward Isaacs

The Council was founded in 1914 to speak on behalf of the Jewish Community of Glasgow and the West of Scotland. It fosters good relations between the Jewish Community and others, manages the Jewish Community Centre on behalf of the entire Community, and provides a democratic forum for the synagogues and the welfare, educational, social and cultural organisations in the Community. Its charitable arm is recognised by the Inland Revenue as a Charity, No SCO16626.